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14th May 2020 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
School provision after 1st June 
 
You will be aware that the Prime Minister made a statement to the nation on Sunday evening about the 
lifting of some of the restrictions imposed due to the covid 19 outbreak. 
 
This was followed by a range of guidance documents over the last couple of days advising schools on 
restrictions to be followed to allow some of our students to return to school in time. There were no 
dates associated with the return of secondary age and this we are seeking clarification on.  
 
It appears from the guidance that years seven, eight and nine will not return to lessons before the 
summer. It reports we should ‘offer some face-to-face support to supplement the remote education of 
year 10 and year 12 students who are due to take key exams next year’. It is unclear what this means. 
 
We are drawing up detailed plans to teach small groups of year ten and year twelve students with a 
limited school day and restrictions to keep them and staff safe. We are working with the local authority 
and other schools directly to understand what is expected of us.  
 
In the week beginning 1st June we intend to hold a face to face meeting with each year ten and twelve 
student to review the work they have done and support them to work effectively at home. 
 
As soon as I know when any teaching may restart I will let you know. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rob Corbett, Headteacher 
 


